Operations report
Currently working on the following:
Pro Shop 
· All Honour Boards will be moved into the main clubhouse by June.  We are currently organising 4 new boards (Men’s’ Open Doubles, Ladies Open Doubles, Mixed Open Doubles, World Ranked Players Gosford Tennis Club.
· Aussie Signs are quoting on our pro shop signage, they will send CAD images of their ideas.
· Cubes have been ordered to finish the pro display 
· Acrylic holders have been ordered to put up on the wall for our new information sheets
· Information Sheets on our products are being worked on by Jenny.
· New Pos System InTennis is currently been set up, Tennis Biz and Vend will combine including book a court system.  We are currently paying $118.00 per month and the boys will go 1/2s in the new monthly cost of  $89.  All information has been exported from VEND and Tennis Biz, we hope to have it up and running by the 27th May.  We have ordered a scanner, printer and new till draw that all automates with the new system.
· Merchant facility change – the centre is currently looking at changing the facility that will integrate with our new pos system, this will mean that all eftpos sales will automatically update in the system without the hassle of trying to marry up receipts.  Tyro has pitched to us and it would be an extra $10.00 per month.  We will ask Jonno and Alex to go halves in merchant facility fees.   When we run tournaments at bottom complex we can request a eftpos wireless facility for the bottom courts for a cost of $39.00 per month
· UTR Hitout was setup with COVID 19 restrictions and is running extremely well, we are  please to say that most time slots have had at least 5-6 matches running at 4pm and 5-6 matches running at 7pm.
Looking forward into May, the coaches will be returning to squad and hot shot coaching the week of the 24th May, we would like to continue running UTR hitout and add to doubles play, Senior Comp and Ladies midweek.
Super Series to be up and running by the 22nd May, this will be confirmed after committee meeting.
We have had a few issues with Brian Turton pestering us once again, we have reported all calls to the police particularly the threatening ones to the police email that was provided, his most recent call was Wednesday 13th May looking for Mike Phillips and Tony Haworth.  Alex Silcocks has been advised.
Rex has been kind enough to fix the window that was currently closed in the office, we now have lovely natural light and fresh air
Jobkeeper, this has been set up with the ATO and Gosford Tennis Club has been registered.
Fencing – the damaged fence from the storms has now been repaired and a new gate for access has been in near court 10.
Current Grants that we are awaiting results on: 
· Central  Coast Council Grant - lighting submitted Feb 2020
· Volunteer Grant - Lucy Wicks submitted Feb 2020 for box trailer/chainsaw & blower
· ANZ Hotshots LED lighting applied 20 March 2020
· NSW Govt Infrastructure - lighting submitted 17 April 2020 (pref given to bushfires)

Currently working on the Community Business Partnership and will put in 2 grants, lighting and retaining wall.
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